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To:  Karen Hunter, Classified Senate President 

 

From:   Marilyn Booye 

 

Date:   October 6, 2017 

 

Re:  Report – SSPBT October 5, 2017 

 
 

The first SSPBT meeting of the year included the following: 

 

▪ Introduction of new and returning members 

▪ Group Check-in 

▪ Presentation by Veronica Acevedo on SSLO’s 

• Student services groups with Instruction – Contact Veronica for assistance 

• March 2, 2018 tentative date for Convocation – Veronica encourages all staff to attend 

• Reminder that critical thinking was the focus for this year 

• The SSLO presentation will be posted on the web site 

• If programs would like Veronica’s assistance with SSLO’s or AUO’s the best way to contact her 

is by email 

▪ The group reviewed the SSPBT mission statement, charge, committee structure, decision process, 

trainings and meeting schedule 

▪ Discussion about refining the process for budget reductions 

▪ Accreditation update 

 

Please let me know if the senate has any questions, statements, or comments they would like me to bring back 

to SSPBT. 

 

If you have any questions, please call me at (408) 864-8407. 

 

 

Thank you, 

 

 

Marilyn Booye 

 

 

 


